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To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of the Texas Lutheran Athletics Department and the Texas Lutheran University Men’s and
Women's Golf Program, | want to express our support for the upcoming Starcke Park Golf Course
renovation. The course renovation will be highly beneficial to the future of junior golf, TLU golf, and for
all golifers in our Seguin and surrounding communities.

Starcke Park has had a long-time partnership with the TLU Goif Program. Using Starcke Park as our
preferred destination for practice has allowed us greater convenience and the opportunity to use very good
facilities. However, course upgrades are long overdue. This will allow the course to become an even
greater resource for golfers for generations to come.

As TLU players compete on more difficult courses and compete against players that are the “best of the
best,” it is important that practice facilities are also the “best of the best.” With the planned renovations,
this will be achieved.

Cur full support is given to this project. We appreciate the Seguin community taking pride in the course
and helping to ensure it is the best it can be. Thank you for your strong consideration of this important
project.

Respectfully,

Director of Athletics
Texas Lutheran University
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